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As an American citizen, I agree with neither the passing nor creation of senate bill 

702. This bill is a violation of our right to choose and our rights as American citizens 

in general. This bill claims to be for the safety of the children. If this bill is seeking to 

ban flavored inhalants, why not ban other 21+ products such as flavored alcohol.  

Those liable for enacting this bill should have educated themselves further on the 

overall alcohol consumption of minors not only in Oregon, but altogether. Why pick 

and choose? this bill is not necessary especially in comparison to other issues and 

that should be take into account. 

 

Thanks, NL 


